January 2, 1973

Mr. Simon Samsonian
60-11 Broadway
Woodside, New York 11377
Dear Mr. Samsonian:

We are most grateful for your generous gift of one
of your valued paintings, which you so kindly made to
the Diocese.

We will hang it in an appropriate place and cherish
it always.

Best wishes for a Happy Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Executive Director
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